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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It is amazing how quickly time has flown since the beginning of the academic year as we 
find ourselves at the Christmas break. I have been delighted to see the hard work, 
commitment and progress our students have made in their studies and want to thank 
both staff and students for their efforts.   
On behalf of all the staff at Digitech, I would like to wish you all a very happy and peaceful 
holiday. Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing all our students 
and families in the New Year!  
Best Wishes,   
Chris  
 
 
End of term arrangements last day of term at Digitech is Friday 16th December. School 
timings for this day are 8:40am -12:50pm. Students will be able to purchase a hot meal 
at break time.  
 
Term Dates for 2022-2023 
Term 2  Monday 31 October 2022-Friday 16 December 2022  
Term 3  Tuesday 3 January 2023-Friday 10 February 2023 
Term 4  Monday 20 February 2023-Friday 31 March 2023 
Term 5  Monday 17 April 2023-Friday 26 May 2023 
Term 6  Monday 5 June 2023-Friday 21 July 2023 

Inset Days 
Tuesday 3 January 2023 
Monday 20 February 2023 
Friday 7 July 2023 (CLF Inset Day) 
 
 
 
Parents’ Evening Dates 
 
Year 10  
Wednesday 11 January 2023 
Wednesday 19 July 2023 
 
Year 11 
Wednesday 14 December 2022 
Wednesday 29 March 2023 
 
Year 12 and 13  
Wednesday 22 February 2023 Year 12 & 13  
 
*Should any of the above dates be rearranged we will inform parents/carers.  
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Happy New Year 

Start of Term 3  
 

Tuesday 3 January 2023- 
Friday 10 February 2023 

 
Inset Day 

 
Tuesday 3 January 2023 

 
Students are due to return 4th of 

January 2023 at 08.40am 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
DigiTech students and 

staff showing their 
support and raising 

money for 
Save the Children 

Anne our TA keeping the spirts 
high this week we a new 

festive outfit. 
 

Looking forward to the rest of 
the week’s outfits. 
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PLEASE READ 

Attendance procedure. 
 

What to do when your Child is unwell. 

• Call the absence line on 0117 9927100 and press option 2 before 8.30am.  
Please provide a detailed reason for absence. This will need to be done for each day of the 
absence, we cannot accept they will be off for number of days. This is to always keep your Child 
safe. 

• If you receive a text message that your Child was absent at morning registration. It’s very 
important you contact us either by replying direct or calling the office.  Please don’t respond to 
this message any other time as your response may not get picked up.  
 

What to do if your Child has an appointment.  

• Please provide details of appointment if possible. A copy of your hospital/doctor or dental letter 
is preferred but an appointment card or text is adequate. if you are unable to send in a copy, you 
can email, scan or screen shot of letter. Please send advance notice of any appointments where 
possible. 
 

• On the day of the appointment, please call the school reception or leave a message on the absence 
line to advise of the appointment and what time you require to collect your Child or their 
approximate return time. 
 
When we have received evidence the of appointment, we can then authorise the absence.  

 

What to do if your child will be late. 

 

• If you know that your child is going to be late, please notify the school office as soon as possible 
on 0117 9927100 

 

• If your child is late, you will receive a text message. Please discuss this with your child. 
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Student crafters have been 
busy this term making 
penguins for their Christmas 
trees. 
I am sure you will agree any 
tree would be proud to have 
one of these hanging from it. 
Well done crafters especially 
as this was a new craft you 
have learnt. 
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